
8 Theatre Street, 
Norwich. 

near sir, 

Fred Johnson to Sir WiJ J iarr: o sler. 
11th June 1913. 

I returned here on Monday night and your letter of the 9th came 
on tome. If you will send me your and Dr. de Haviland Hall's MSS. 
I o~n I think get to work on them at once. I presllEle y,ou wish them 
collated wi th the first authorized edi tion o:e' 1642. I wri te from 
recollection and I may b-;-a year or so out as to the date. • 

Yours very truly, 
Fred Johnson. 


